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VILLAGE OF HARRISTOWN
October 25, 2021

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Harristown held a closed session meeting on
October 25, 2021 10:01 PM at 185 N. Kembark St., Harristown, IL. Trustees Larry Ditty,
Teresa Acree, Kevin Vessels, Jay Trusner, Kourt Mooney, Les Jenkins, Mayor Evelyn
Deverell, Budget Officer Rick Laskowski, and Attorney Andrew Weatherford were in
attendance. Clerk Penny Allen was absent. The meeting was recorded.

Approve Closed Session Meeting Minutes
Minutes from the 9/27/21 closed session meeting were discussed.
Minutes were approved but not released.

Ordinance Violations
2 cases are pending for 153 Western property.
Contempt court date set for 11/24/21; demolition served to owner.

1 case pending for Kembark property; likely to be continued.

7590 W. Wood St — truck and trailer can’t be towed; unable to contact owner.
Lookup VIN# to track down owner.

Employee Wages

Meeting with Stephanie Netterville held. Her current pay is $15.50/hr. New employee
hired at $16.00/hr. Stephanie felt insulted. She is happy working at the village. Trustee
Mooney suggests increasing pay rate to $17.00/hr. All Board members agreed. Increase
of $1.50/hr. to be effective next payroll (11-5-21).

Motion by Trustee Acree to leave closed session. Trustee Vessels 2", Approved 6-0

Out of closed session at 10 17 PM.

Rick Laskowski
Budget Officer



